

Subject: Leonardo_da_vinci_proposal

 
Dear Ms. /Mr,
 
I am writing on behalf of the Enterprises Association of the Province of Ourense (Spain), CEO. 
They are very interested in joining a Leonardo da Vinci partnership or multilateral project if possible. 
The organization is the intersectoral enterprises confederation of the province in Ourense (Spain). It consists of 80 enterprises associations and about 10.000 companies as members. This is the website of the organisation: http://www.ceo.es 
They have expertise in working with entrepreneurs and SMEs and in vocational training for managers, workers and unemployed. They could contribute with their experience in several European Projects as well as provider in training programmes within ESF in the territory (with several professional certifications in continuous vocational training.
We would be indeed grateful if you could give my contact to potential partners in your territory which could be interested in participation with this institution for collaboration in their application for the current call for proposals,
Best regards,
Marga Molina
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